
Susan Hall
Falmouth
LD 69
Dear members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee:
Please reject LD 69, "An Act to Repeal the Law Restricting the Use of Certain 
Plastic, Paper and Single-use Bags."
I spend part of the winter in Florida where these bags are floating and choking the 
waterways. It is revolting and heartbreaking to see the lovely birds swimming in this 
waste.
Please don't take Maine backwards.


